
Important Update  
About Healthy Minds 

From Monday 23 September 2019, the Healthy Minds 
patient intake is transitioning to become part of the  
Connect to Wellbeing service being delivered by 
Neami National.

This initial transition is part of a broader intake, 
assessment and referral service for mental health  
and drug and alcohol supports across the North Coast 
that will be rolled out over the coming months.

From Monday 23 September 2019:

New phone number 1300 160 339 for  
referral and/or general service information

New referral forms will be available at  
www.ncphn.org.au/connect-to-wellbeing

New email address: 
connecttowellbeingNC@neaminational.org.au

New fax number 02 8212 8936

For provider enquiries 
relating to payment, 
contract management 
including insurance 
(credential requests), 
please continue to 
contact North Coast 
PHN on 1300 137 237 
for now. Please do not 
call direct staff lines.

New referral forms

Questions? Please speak  
to your North Coast PHN

Quality Improvement  
Support Officer or call  

XX XXXX XXXX 

Neami National are a community-based 
mental health provider with over 30 
years’ experience supporting better 
mental health and wellbeing in local 
communities. Neami’s experience of 
working in close partnership with local 
GPs and service providers to deliver 
successful intake, assessment and 
referral services will be highly valuable  
to help us achieve better mental health 
and wellbeing on the North Coast. 

Connect to Wellbeing North Coast has been 
made possible by funding from North Coast 
Primary Health Network.


